From: Town of Copake

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:22 PM
To: prop@taconic.net

Subject: The latest news for you

copake connection

February 2021

Greetings from Copake

Copake Connection is an online newsletter brought to you by the Town of Copake. This
newsletter will publicize community events throughout the Town of Copake and will be
published once a month, on the 15th of the month. The editor is Roberta Roll. All
submissions should be sent to roberta.roll@gmail.com no later than the 10th of the
month. The newsletter will be distributed to anyone who wishes to subscribe. Simply
click the mailing list icon below.

Join our Mailing list

From the Supervisor’'s Desk

A couple of days ago | received a call from a 69-year-old woman in
Copake who asked how to sign up for a vaccination. She has no

computer.



Right now we are in a very stressful time, as residents under the age of 65 worry that they
cannot yet get a vaccination, and residents 65 and over struggle to navigate state, county and
pharmacy websites, trying desperately to get an appointment for a vaccination. At this point,
Columbia County has been vaccinating designated groups, such as grocery workers, but so far
the county does not have vaccines to vaccinate the 65+ population. As they state on their
website:

= NYS has directed that CCDOH CAN ONLY provide vaccine to people 65+ when vaccine
doses provided by the state are designated specifically for this group (people 65+).
Unfortunately, this is not every week and we have no control over when they will do so.

= The Federal government/NYS have directed that pharmacies be the primary provider of the
COVID vaccine to 65+ people.

The best advice that | can give right now, based on my own experience, is that residents
should, if they can, go online to check availability of appointments at pharmacies. | know that
people have had luck getting appointments at CVS. My wife and | got appointments at
Walgreens in Troy.

The problem with going online to make a pharmacy appointment is that, unlike when you want
to get an airline ticket and you can go to a site - say Travelocity - to compare what is available
with numerous airlines, with the vaccinations you have to go to each site individually. So, you
need to go to Walgreens, register, and then try your luck. And if that doesn’t work, go to CVS. It
is cumbersome, inefficient, and very frustrating. You feel as if you are at a slot machine, each
time thinking that you are about to win, only to see another notice of “no appointments
available.”

What | can pass along is this: First, do not make an appointment in Massachusetts or
Connecticut. We did that, only to be advised just before the appointment that contrary to the
earlier emails we were ineligible. My advice is that when you go to sign up, instead of using
12516 as the zip code, enter a location where you would like to go to be vaccinated. We
entered Catskill, Hudson and then Albany; that is how we were able to make appointments in
Troy. Second, it seems that the websites are loaded with new appointments on the hour; we

Finally, the Town Board recognizes that the process of going online to pounce on an
appointment before it disappears may be daunting for some, but impossible for others. If you
are a senior citizen and you cannot go online to secure an appointment, here are a couple of

so that they can contact you if they have availability of vaccine in the weeks ahead.

Also, | am happy to announce that the newly formed Community Service Committee of the
Copake Grange has reached out to me; they hope to be able to assist those who need help in
making appointments for vaccines. You can check the Grange website for updates at
copakegrange.org - or you may call and leave your name with the Town Clerk. Lynn Connolly
will pass your name and contact information on to the Grange. If you are someone who wants
to volunteer to help the Grange in this endeavor, please reach out to me personally.

On a happy note, the numbers in the county are finally dropping. There are no promises here,
but we are going in the right direction. As of Wednesday, there were 277 active cases in the



county but only 10 new cases. There are still 27 individuals who are hospitalized, with 2 in the
ICU. There have been 81 deaths.

Copakesupervisor@fairpoint.net

Stay warm, stay safe.

Jeanne E. Mettler
Supervisor

Community Workshop for Copake Waterfront Plan

A second community workshop will be held online on Saturday, Feb. 13
from 10am to 11:30am to establish priority goals and projects to enhance
the town waterways and hamlets.

The Town of Copake continues to make progress on the waterfront and community plan that

seeks to maintain a high quality of life in Copake by increasing access to its main waterways:
the Roeliff Jansen Kill, Bash Bish Brook and Taghkanic Creek. Funding has been provided by
the New York State Department of State under Title 11 of the Environmental Protection Fund.

The planned online workshop on February 13, 2021 will focus on reviewing progress made on
the plan to date, discussing the vision and goals, and soliciting the community’s help in
prioritizing projects for enhancing Copake’s hamlets and waterways.

The draft vision, goals and projects, which were developed based on input at the first
community meeting in February 2020, focus on building a healthy town where people of all
ages and abilities have access to recreation and waterways, sustaining our longstanding and
essential bonds with nature and with our heritage, enriching our lives in vibrant hamlets safely
linked by land and water, and adapting with resilience to changes and challenges.

The workshop will be held as an online Zoom meeting through the project website:
www.copakewaterfronts.com. You can also access the link on the town website:
www.townofcopake.org.

All residents and interested parties are encouraged to participate as the town seeks to solicit
widespread input on the Waterfront and Community Revitalization Plan. Anyone with questions

Solar Update



As you may have heard, Hecate announced that battery storage facilities
would not be included in the proposed Shepherd’s Run solar power plant
project.

These facilities were to consist of stacks of lithium-ion batteries on racks inside 53-foot-long
shipping containers, which were to be mounted on concrete pads and placed along the north
side of Route 23, just east of the NYSEG substation in Craryville.

In the same announcement, Hecate said it was reducing the size of the project’s footprint from
500 to 360 acres, of which 280 would site approximately 200,000 solar panels. Hecate claimed
that it was taking these two actions because “we are listening to (local residents’) views and
opinions, and...we value working with the community to site and develop the best possible
project.”

Complying with Copake’s laws — respecting Home Rule — is the only way Hecate can
demonstrate that it really is listening to, and respecting, our views. This would mean limiting its
facilities to 10 acres on each parcel for which it has entered into option-to-lease agreements
with at least four landowners. In addition, if it could demonstrate that it could effectively shield a
larger facility from view of nearby homes, Hecate could apply for a variance from the town’s
Zoning Board. Furthermore, seeking site approval from Copake could enable Hecate to begin
construction, and then operations, substantially sooner than will be possible if it sticks with the
State Siting Board (Article 10) site approval process.

Copake is officially on record as supporting renewable energy. We are doing the things that a
“Climate Smart” community should do to address the existential threat of climate change,
including, most recently, supporting the Conservation Advisory Committee’s successful
application for a Local Champions grant. We continue to urge Hecate to work collaboratively
with us. Copake will continue to embrace the opportunity to do its fair share to reduce fossil fuel
emissions and help New York State achieve its laudable clean energy goals. Our quarrel is
with the extraordinarily disproportionate share of the load Copake is being asked to shoulder
through Hecate and by New York State through its legislation.

Here are some other developments:

Several residents near the proposed site have reported receiving letters from TRC, a company
working for Hecate. The letter, which TRC writes is being sent at the request of the State
Department of Public Service, asks the recipients to complete a “private water well survey
questionnaire.” Copake’s solar attorney advises that everyone should complete and submit the
survey on time, because the information can be used to help determine the potential impact of
the proposed Shepherd’s Run power plant on local water supplies.

The Article 10 Stipulations process is drawing to a close, with formal comments by Friday, Feb.
12. Copake’s solar attorney and environmental engineering firm have reviewed Hecate’s
proposals regarding studies it intends to undertake to satisfy the law’s requirements that
Hecate provide sufficient information, so the Siting Board can determine the likely
environmental impacts of Shepherd’s Run. The Town Board authorized Copake’s
representatives to submit written comments to the Siting Board. We will soon be meeting with
our solar attorney to receive his advice as to whether Copake should agree to any of the
proposed Stipulations.



Another Stipulations-related development: on Tuesday, Feb. 9, the State Department of
Environmental Conservation (DEC) signed off on Hecate’s Stipulations. This means that before
approving the Stipulations, DEC isn’t bothering to review, much less consider, public
commentary that is submitted before the end-date for comments, including Copake’s. This is
particularly troubling inasmuch as the DEC Commissioner is one of the five permanent
gubernatorial appointees to the State Siting Board — the board that will determine whether to
grant Hecate a permit to site Shepherd’s Run in Craryville.

There is another potentially very problematic development involving the state. As you know,
Hecate is currently seeking site approval for Shepherd’s Run from the State Siting Board,
under the procedures in Article 10 of the Public Service Law. The Article 10 process is
exempted from SEQRA, the State Environmental Quality Review Act, so Article 10 instead
requires the Siting Board to make express findings and determinations regarding the
environmental impacts of a proposed solar power plant. However, as I've been reporting,
Hecate may, at some point, choose to abandon Article 10, and instead move to a more
streamlined process, that of Section 94-c of the State Executive Law, by which it would seek
siting approval from the newly-created Office of Renewable Energy Siting (‘ORES”). As
currently written, 94-c does not require ORES to make express findings and determinations
regarding the environmental impacts. That's because the 94-c procedures are not exempted
from a SEQRA environmental review.

The proposed 2022 State budget seeks to “fix” that. It would exempt 94-c from a SEQRA
review. Should this proposal become law, ORES could issue permits to industrial-size solar
power plants without making any findings and determinations about a particular project’s
impacts on the environment. For this reason, the Town Board passed a Resolution insisting
that ORES continue to be required to conduct a full SEQRA review of any renewable energy
project seeking site approval or, failing that, that Section 94-c be modified to require ORES to
make specific findings and determinations regarding the environmental impacts of any project
seeking ORES site approval.

Richard Wolf
Deputy Supervisor

Copake Applies for Water Study Grant

At the recommendation of Copake’s Hamlet Revitalization
Task Force, the Conservation Advisory Committee, and the
Economic Development Advisory Committee, the town has
applied for a New York State grant to study water supply conditions in the hamlet. If awarded
the grant, the town will use it to conduct an engineering study to evaluate current water quality
in Copake Hamlet, analyze ways to minimize contamination, and review how best to protect
water quality in the future. The study will also evaluate storm water runoff and flooding
impacts on the water supply. The study will likely take place sometime in 2022, depending on
the timing of New York State’s grant review and approval process.




Who can get a COVID-19 vaccine in NYS?

As of 1/13/21

Health Care and other High Risk Workers Seniors and Essential Workers

High-risk hospital workers
[emergency room workers,
ICU staff and Pulmonary
Department staff)

Residents and staff at
nursing homes and other
congregate care facilities

Federally Qualified Health
Center employees

EMS workers

Coroners, medical
examiners and certain
funeral workers

Staff and residents at OP-
WDD, OMH and OASAS
facilities

Urgent Care providers

Individuals administering
COVID-19 vaccines, including
local health department staff

All Outpatient/Ambulatory
front-line, high-risk health
care workers of any age who
provide direct in-person
patient care

All staff who are in direct
contact with patients (i.e,
intake staff)

Staff of nursing homes/
skilled nursing facilities who
did not receive COVID
vaccination through the
Pharmacy Partnership for
Long-Term Care Program

All front-line, high-risk public
health workers whao have
direct contact with patients,
including those conducting
COVID-19 tests, handling
specimens and vaccinations

This includes, but is not
limited to,

¢ Doctors who work in
private medical practices
and their staff

¢ Doctors who work in
hospital-affiliated medical
practices and their staff

¢ Doctors who work in
public health clinics and
their staff

¢ Registered Nurses

¢ Specialty medical
practices of all types

¢ Dentists and
Orthodontists and their
staff

¢ Psychiatrists and

Psychologists and their
staff

¢ Physical Therapists and
their staff

¢ Optometrists and their
staff

¢ Pharmacists and
Pharmacy Aides

¢ Home care workers

o Hospice workers

People 65 and older

Certain front-line essential
workers

First responders

Individuals residing/ work-
ing in homeless shelters

Public facing grocery store
workers

Public transit workers
Public safety workers
Adult care givers of adult/

children with high-risk
chronic medical conditions

Teachers, education
workers, and in-persan
college faculty

For more information, visit
www.covidl9vaccine.health.ny.gov

NEW YORK STATE
ASSOCIATION OF COUNTIES

All those currently eligible should schedule
appointments, remembering that the currently
eligible population may take up to 14 weeks to
vaccinate.

Those not currently eligible will be added as
federal allocations of vaccine increase.

Please use the NYS “Am | Eligible” Tool if you are
uncertain about your eligibility for vaccine.

Town Board Positions Available

Would you like to get involved in the workings of the Town of Copake?
Have a say in how responsible decisions are made? Help make Copake a safer,
more efficient, and an even friendlier place to live and work and do business?

There are vacancies on the Board of Assessment Review and the Copake Parks & Recreation
Commission. Applications must be received by 4:00 pm on Thursday, February 18,

2021. Please mail letters of interest and resumes to: Copake Town Hall, Attention: Town Clerk,
230 Mountain View Road, Copake, NY 12516 or email to: townofCopake@fairpoint.net

For more information or if you have questions, you can contact Supervisor Jeanne Mettler at
copakesupervisor@fairpoint.net.




TOWN OF COPAKE, NY

Waterfront and Community Revitalization Plan for
the Bash Bish Brook, Roe Jan Kill & Taghkanic Creek

ONLINE ZOOM COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

TAKE AN HOUR TO SHAPE OUR FUTURE.
Join us for an update on the Plan and share your ideas on the proposed
vision, goals & projects for Copake's waterfronts & hamlets.

« Build a healthy town where Co Pa ke Waterfront Vision?
people of all ages and Be a resilient, healthy, equitable, vital

abilities have access to R

recreation and waterways. community, inspired by nature at every turn.
i e Saturday, February 13,2021

and es 1a 5

with nature and with our 10:00 AM to 11:30 AM

heritage. JOIN ZO0M MEETING:

. .. https://zoom.us/j/93281072214

» Enrich our lives in Meeting ID: 932 8107 2214 (No passcode required)

vibrant hamlets safely Watch the rebroadcost on project website af your comvenience

linked by land or water.

+ et Zoom app at www.zoom.us/download for phone, tablet, computer
» Adapt with resilience to + You can also find the Zoom call Login information at:

:hange; and ;Hlemﬂ_ www.townofcopake.org or www.copakewaterfronts.com
+ Questions? Meed help connecting? Email Roberta.Roll @@ gmail.com

— 5 MEWYORK | Department This planning project is funded by the New York State Department
= k;_"”""‘ ™ | of State of State under Title 11 of the Environmental Protection Fund.



Does Your Property Flood?

We want to know when and where and how, so we can identify ways to
mitigate flooding in our town.

The Town of Copake was awarded funding from the New York State Department of State
under Title 11 of the Environmental Protection Fund to develop a waterfront revitalization plan
(see https://www.copakewaterfronts.com). The FEMA flood mapping in effect for Copake is
dated, so we need your input to better understand the flooding of private property.

The waterfront plan advisory committee, along with our consultants from River Street Planning
& Development, has put together a survey to help them better understand the
issues and problems faced by residents who experience flooding on the properties.

Please take just a few minutes to fill out the survey, which you can access by going to
www.copakewaterfronts.com/survey. If you prefer to print and fill out the survey, you can
mail it to Waterfront Plan, attn: Roberta Roll, Copake Town Hall, 230 Mountainview Rd.,
Copake, NY 12516. If you have questions, please contact Roberta Roll at
roberta.roll@gmail.com or Alan Friedman at abfriedman@fairpoint.net.

Calling All Dog Owners

Kyle Miller is the new local Dog Control Officer for
Copake, and he has an important message for all dogs
and dog owners to start off the New Year.

This new year means getting used to writing “2021”, hanging up a new
calendar, and writing down all the important dates on the calendar,
including when to relicense your dog! Did you know that New York State requires that you
license your dog in the town where you reside once your dog reaches the age of four
months? This license is good for one year and could make a difference in being reunited with
your pet if it were to run away. All you need is the completed license application, proof of an
up-to-date rabies vaccination (unless otherwise stated by your veterinarian), and $7 (for
spayed/neutered dogs) or $13(for un-spayed/un-neutered dogs). Upon submission, the owner
will be provided with a numbered license tag for the dog that MUST be affixed to the dog’s
collar, which must remain on the dog at all times. Contact the office of the Town Clerk Mon.-
Thurs., 8am-4pm or Sat., 9am-12pm at 518-329-1234 ext. 2 for the license application.

P.S. Microchipping is another fast and easy way to vastly increase the chances of your pet
being reunited with you if it were to run away or be separated from you. Contact your local
veterinarian or the Columbia-Greene Humane Society for more information.




Grange Events

Saturday, Feb. 13, 7pm - Virtual Play Reading: I Am a Camera. The
Two of Us Productions. Virtual live-staged reading of the 1951
Broadway play by John Van Druten, adapted from Christopher
Isherwood’s 1939 novel Goodbye to Berlin, which is part of The Berlin
Stories. The musical Cabaret is based on these works. The event is free
but donations are gratefully accepted. Register to attend by going to
www.thetwoofusproductions.org. For more information contact constancerlopez@gmail.com or
call (518) 329-6293.

Saturday, March 6, 7pm - Virtual Theatre/Radio Dramas: Dark Tower
and The Furnished Room. The Two of Us Productions. Virtual live-
staged reading. Dark Tower features a murder, return from the dead, and
possible insanity. In The Furnished Room we meet a widower and a
curiously re-occupied room. The event is free but donations are gratefully
accepted. Register to attend by going to
www.thetwoofusproductions.org. For more information contact constancerlopez@gmail.com or
call (518) 329-6293.




COLUMBIA COUNTY
PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION SURVEY

What do you think
about our public transportation?

_‘ -

We would like to know!

TAKE THE SURVEY

{ orvisit
"4 bit.ly/getaroundcolumbia

The survey is designed to help the county understand how
it can better serve the people.

‘?RGMIS'
rf‘f._




What's Happening at the Library?

Limited Patron Access and Curbside Pickup. In addition to curbside pickup, Roeliff Jansen
Community Library is also allowing patrons into the building at limited capacity. Patrons must
wear masks and follow protocol in order to be permitted into the library. For full details,
including our hours of operation, visit our website at www.roejanlibrary.org/reopening/.

Thursdays, 9:00-10:00am

Virtual Senior Balance and Strength Class. Dr. Paul Spector is
leading his popular Balance and Strength Class on Zoom. These
classes introduce exercises that improve postural stability, core strength,
spatial body awareness, sensory integration, agility and coordination.
For more details, including login information, please visit our website at
www.roejanlibrary.org/adult-programs/.

Mondays & Thursdays, 9:00-10:30am

Hatha Yoga. Longtime, local yoga instructor Roberta Roll is conducting
her Hatha Yoga classes on Zoom. Visit our website at
www.roejanlibrary.org/adult-programs/ for full details.

Saturdays, 10:30am

Family Storytime. Storytime is back! Join our new children’s and
youth services associate, Tia, for Saturday morning storytime on
Zoom, followed by an art activity that kids can do from home.
Activity kits are provided by the library free of charge, and can be
picked up during regular library hours, before or after storytime.
Please visit our website at www.roejanlibrary.org/kids-events/
for Zoom login information.

Monday, February 8, 11:00am—4:00pm Heaits care |
Healthcare Navigator Appointments. A Navigator from the Healthcare _NAV'GA*FH_
Consortium will be available by appointment on the second Monday of i
each month, from 11:00am to 4:00pm. Navigators can assist individuals ;\<€ /&.
and families in Columbia and Greene Counties with shopping for, =7 i .._.‘_,-;-w“"
comparing, and enrolling in quality, affordable health insurance, including e

Medicaid, Child Health Plus and the Essential Plan, through the New
York State of Health Official Health Plan Marketplace. Navigators can also assist with applying
for financial assistance to help pay for coverage.

Navigator services are free of charge. Please call 518-822-9600 to make an appointment.



Monday, February 8, 6:00pm

History Series with the FDR Presidential Library: FDR in
the Hudson Valley. Presented by Hudson Area Library,
Claverack Free Library, Philmont Public Library, and Roeliff
Jansen Community Library, and in conjunction with the
Franklin D. Roosevelt Presidential Library, the FDR History
Series will explore the many facets of the 32nd President.
The first installment, hosted by educator Jeff Urbin, will discuss the Roosevelt Estate in
Hyde Park, NY, and how growing up in the Hudson Valley influenced Roosevelt’s ideals,
ambition, and character.

Please visit www.roejanlibrary.org/adult-programs/ for Zoom login information.

Thursday, February 11, 5:30pm

Tech Labs: Google Arts and Culture Virtual Tours.
Freelance IT consultant and educator Pam Doran is leading
FREE Tech Labs on Zoom. Please email Tammy Gaskell

at director@roejanlibrary.org to register. For the full Tech
Lab schedule, visit our website at
www.roejanlibrary.org/adult-programs/.

Tuesday, February 16, 4:00pm
Virtual Board of Trustees Meeting. All meetings are open to the public. If you are
interested in attending the meeting, please email Tamara Gaskell at

director@roejanlibrary.org for Zoom login information.

Thursday, February 18, 7:00-8:30pm

Mark Rothko and the Color of Emotion. Hosted by our
Children’s and Youth Services Associate Tia Maggio, this Zoom
program will explore the link between color and emotion through
the work of famed abstract artist Mark Rothko. Open to teens and
adults. Participants are asked to have white paper and pastels
available to use.

Please email youth@roejanlibrary.org to register.

Saturday, February 20, 10:00am — 12:00pm

Wildlife Tracking. Learn the basics of wildlife tracking with Elia Del
Molino, the Conservation Director at Greenagers. The group will hike
in and around Roeliff Jansen Community Library to look for spoor
(track and sign) of bears, bobcats, weasels, porcupines, red foxes,
gray foxes, coyotes, and house cats. Masks and social distancing
are required. Moderate difficulty, perfect for families. Please register
by emailing youth@roejanlibrary.org.

Tuesday, February 23, 7:00pm



Columbia County Library Association Presents: Reader’s Theater. Reader’s
Theater returns with a live-reading of fairytales. Visit www.roejanlibrary.org/adult-
programs/ for more information.

Thursday, February 25, 5:30pm
Tech Labs: Google Search Tips.

Wednesday, February 24 & March 3, 7:00pm - 8:30pm

Beyond Selfies! Take Better Photos, with Gerald Seligman. Take
better photos — it’s not your camera, it's your eye. Learn how to
frame and shoot your photos with this two-session class open to
teens and adults. Whether you use a smartphone, a ‘point and shoot’
or the latest camera equipment, everyone is welcome to the course —
and all can benefit. Please email youth@roejanlibrary.org to
register.

Thursday, March 4, 5:30pm
Tech Labs: Cyber Security.

Monday, March 8, 6:00pm

History Series with the FDR Presidential Library: The Four Freedoms.

Wednesday, March 10, 4:00-5:00pm

Medicare 101. Join Robin Williams, Medicare Sales

Representative from Emblem Health, to learn about the »* EmblemHealth
basics of Medicare and additional helpful programs. This

program will be held on Zoom and is co-sponsored by Roeliff

Jansen Community Library, Hudson Area Library, Claverack

Free Library, and Philmont Public Library.




Copake History

Copake’s 1891 Election

The flyer in this posting was used for Copakes’s 1891 election
for town government positions. Benjamin Harrison, a
Republican, was president of the United States.

Note the obvious change in popular names. With all due
respect for any Delberts or Elvons who are around, they are
now uncommon names. Also, we can see that some families
are still represented in the Copake area, i.e. Silvernails,
Roberts, Lampmans, and Shattucks. A few others are
probably, too. The flyer also shows a few positions that no
longer exist in the town: no Constables, no Overseer of the
Poor, no Excise Commissioners, and no Game Constable. The
last position is a state one now. I believe we also don't have
elected Inspectors of Elections.

Delbert Dinehardt (in the photo) was the brother-in-law of

West Copake's wealthy Henry Astor through Astor's marriage

to Delbert’s sister, Malvina. In the late 19th and early 20th

centuries, Delbert (with a little help from Henry who was John Jacob Astor's grandson) owned
Empire Farm. He sold it later in life and moved to a large house in Hudson - which today is a
dentist's office. The Ackley family later bought his farm.

Howard Blue, Town Historian copaketownhistorian@gmail.com

[Help! Where can | find photos and/or stories about the following?: a. the Copake Lake Ice
House (as it looked BEFORE THE FIRE that destroyed it ¢. 1930; b. the Community Locker
(meat storage building); c. Eddie Mcintyre. RSVP Copaketownhistorian@gmail.com Howard
Blue

whi'ﬁﬁeak se.mh Hubson N.Y.




Delbert Dinehardt

Ways to Stay Informed and to Help

In this difficult time, we want to stay as informed as we can and as connected as we can. Also,
many people want to help by shopping for those who find it difficult, making meals, and doing
other errands.

Below are some websites you can go to in order to find information on all of these things.

To subscribe to the Copake email newsletter, the Copake Connection, you can access the
town's website, townofcopake.org

To subscribe to Hillsdale's email newsletter, News from Town Hall, you can access the
Hillsdale website, hillsdaleny.com

To subscribe to Ancram's email newsletter, Ancramemail, you can access Ancram's
website, townofancram.org

The Copake Grange - email copakegrange@gmail.com or go to copakegrange.org
for online events and ways to volunteer through the Match-Up Program.

The Roe Jan Food Pantry - call Vernetta Moore at 413-446-9431 or Betty White at 518-325-
3977
Financial contributions welcome. Mail to:

Roe Jan Food Pantry
PO Box 475
Hillsdale, NY 12529.

The Salvation Army in Hudson - soup kitchen, and provides other items, such as diapers and
formula to those in need. Here is a link to an article about the
SA: https://imby.com/hudson/article/the-army-needs-youl/.




Holly Tanner ~ Columbia County Clerk

Sponsors

K.1.S.S.
Keeping ldentities of Seniors

Safe

F k|

Time: Monday-Thursday:
(9:00am -3;00pm) henbeots SR e o
Saturday: (9:00am — Noon)

=
- w _.J
Location: copake Town Hall L
230 Mountainview Rd. | )
Copake, NY 12516 !&
_|

What Documents Should I Shred:

Bank Statements - Copies of Birth Certificates - Pay Stubs - Canceled/Voided Checks - Credit
Card Bills/Receipts - Credit Reports & Histories - Expired Credit Cards & Identification Cards -
Expired Passports & Visas -

Legal Documents - Insurance Documents - Tax Forms - Medical & Dental records - Utility Bills
(phone, gas/electric, water, cable) - Transcripts -

Investment, Stock & Property Transactions - Employment Records - AND:

ANVTHING with your Account Numbers, Passwords, PINs, Signatures, Social Security Numbers
and your Date of Birth

Date: 3/15/21-3/26/21

Sponsored in Collaboration with the
Columbia County Clerk’s Office, Holly Tanner, County Clerk

If you wish to submit an article or notice regarding a community event taking place in
the Town of Copake to the Copake Connection, please e-mail:
thecopakeconnection@gmail.com. All submissions should be received by us by

noon on the 10th of the month.

For more and current information on Meetings in Copake and events throughout the
Roe Jan area, go to the Copake Website.

Contact
Copake Town Hall
230 Mountain View Road
Copake, NY 518-329-1234
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